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DEVIN D. PARRAM
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December 9, 2015

Betty McCauley

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Docketing — 11" Floor

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Re: Case No. 15-312-GA-UEX

Dear Ms. McCauley:

On December 9, 2015, Staff filed its recommendations in this case. Staff
proposes an adjustment to Orwell’s proposed calculations and recommends approval of
a UEX rider rate of $0.0876 per Mcf. Orwell is not opposed to Staff's proposed UEX
rider rate of $0.0876 per Mcf.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely yours,
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Devin D. Parram

DDP

Taft Stettinius & Hollister LLP Chicago / Cincinnati / Cleveland / Columbus / Dayton / Indianapolis / Northern Kentucky / Phoenix
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